
 

 
 

 

 
 

Division of the Budget 

Landon State Office Building Phone: (785) 296-2436 

900 SW Jackson Street, Room 504 larry.campbell@ks.gov 

Topeka, KS  66612 http://budget.kansas.gov 
 

Larry L. Campbell, Director Laura Kelly, Governor 

Division of the Budget 

 

January 28, 2019 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rick Wilborn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 541-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Wilborn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 18 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 18 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 18 would add the Attorney General to the list of officials able to enter into diversion 

agreements.  If the Attorney General enters into a diversion agreement, any diversion costs or fees 

collected would credited to the Fraud and Abuse Criminal Prosecution Fund.  The bill would allow 

the Attorney General to enter into agreements with the appropriate county or district attorney or 

other appropriate parties regarding the supervision of conditions of the diversion agreement.  

 

 The Attorney General estimates there could be additional revenue to the Fraud and Abuse 

Criminal Prosecution Fund; however, any additional revenue would be negligible.  Any fiscal 

effect associated with SB 18 is not reflected in The FY 2020 Governor’s Budget Report.   
 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Willie Prescott, Office of the Attorney General 

 Janie Harris, Judiciary 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


